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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
NOTIFICAION OF INTENTION TO SUBMIT AN APPEAL 
 
Please find attached formal notification of Woking Football Club & GolDev Woking’s intention to submit an 
appeal for the refusal of planning permission for the following:  
 

1. Land South Of Kingfield Road And East Of Westfield Avenue Westfield Avenue Westfield Woking 
Surrey GU22 9PF | Planning Reference: PLAN/2019/1176 
 

2. Land South Of Hoe Valley School And East Of Railway Tracks Egley Road Woking Surrey GU22 0NH 
| Planning Reference: PLAN/2019/1177 

 
Whilst these appeals will need to be submitted separately on the Planning Inspectorate website, as was the 
case at Planning Committee, we wish these to be considered jointly due to both applications being interlinked 
and reliant on the other.  
 
For this reason, we will be seeking Planning Inspectorate Approval of a co-joined Public Inquiry. This is on the 
basis that both applications are directly related and were reported at the same time to Planning Committee.  
 
We intend on submitting these appeals on the 23rd December 2020, so we send this letter to you in good time 
as per the requirements of the Roswell Review into Inquiry Appeals, ensuring more than 10 working days’ 
notice.  
 
 
If you have any queries or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Charlie Collins 
Director - Planning  
 

8 December 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Planning Inspectorate 
The Square 
Temple Quay 
Room 3 O/P 
Temple Quay House 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
Via Email:inquiryappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk   
 
CC: Benjamin.Bailey@woking.gov.uk; developmentcontrol@woking.gov.uk 
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